
July 23, 2024 
 
Hello Members, 
 
I would like to extend a big thank you to all involved with the Garden Tour including our 
generous sponsors.  What a great Garden Tour we had in spite of the rainy weather. Everyone 
enjoyed the gorgeous gardens at those beautiful homes and we got such wonderful feedback 
from the attendees. The silent auction, with so many members and business donated items, 
was fun and successful.  The Garden Tour took a year of planning with members hands to make 
it such a success and with Linda Glennon and Diane Cook’s leadership it all came together as 
planned. This was a Garden Tour we will surely remember. 
 
Great job everyone! 
   
Although our year is officially completed until September 12th, there are still a few activities for 
existing member and for our new members. 
  
We have one member’s Garden Walk this year and it is a fabulous one, on August 7th in Bourne. 
It is a little way out there but defiantly worth it. (Check the members page on the website for 
details as they are provided.) 
 
August 16 thru 20th, many members will be participating in the Marshfield Fair Flower Show, so 
be sure to get tickets and come and see their work.  
 
August 28, our WGC Members Field Trip will be to the “Westport River Winery”. 
 
The Presidents Meet & Greet for new members will be at my home on September 10th for those 
new members who joined our club in the past year.  More info to follow in August and our 
membership committee should reach out to our new members to share details. Let us know via 
the club email if you have any questions. 
 
I am looking forward to getting back together for our first meeting on September 12th.  There 
will be a Horticulture Show on our first meeting back, and the details will be in your new 
yearbook that’s coming out in late August. 
 
Hope you are enjoying your summer. 
 
Judy Morgan, President 
 


